
 
 
  
  
  
 

  

  
  

1st CLMS General Assembly

 
 2024-06-03 to 2024-06-05

 
 Belgium, Hybrid

  

On 3-5 June 2024, the Copernicus Land Monitoring Service (CLMS) will hold its 1st General
Assembly. This event is a follow-on of the annual Copernicus Land User Events which were held in
2022 and 2023.

 

The event will have a hybrid format, with the physical part taking place in Antwerp, Belgium.
Registration is now open!
 

Highlights will include:

CLMS plans and developments
Use cases and user requirements
Interactive marketplace and poster sessions
Research projects and strategic agenda
 

The event is open to anyone working with, or interested in, the Copernicus Land Monitoring Service.
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